Purpose

« Official Response to House Report 115-200:

Polyfluoroalkyl Substances, page 118
“...The briefing should provide the following:

(1) the locations on or in proximity to current and former military installations where the Department
has conducted testing of military, public, and private drinking water systems and a summary of the
results of those tests where PFOS/PFOA levels were detected in excess of the LHA levels;

(2) the locations on or in proximity to current and former military installations where the Department
has conducted groundwater testing where PFOS/PFOA may have been released and a summary of
the results of those tests where PFOS/PFOA levels were detected in excess of the LHA levels;

(3) short-term mitigations that have been funded and provided by the Department, both on military
installations and in the surrounding communities, where PFOS/PFOA levels were detected in excess
of the LHA levels;

(4) the process and timeline for identifying and resourcing long-term remediation on military
installations or in the surrounding communities where PFOS/PFOA levels were detected in excess of
the LHA levels; and

(5) research conducted in pursuit of less environmentally harmful AFFF blends containing less or no
PFOS/PFOA.”



